
 

Week beginning: 18th October 2021 

This week in Maple 
 
 

 

Book of the week: 
Where’s My Teddy 

 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear 

 
 
 

 

Sign of the week: 
Toilet  

  

The sound we are learning is:  

Aa  
  

Help At Home:  
This week we have been learning about bears. 
Why not have a teddy bears picnic in your 
own home? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Indoor learning: 

- Making marks vertically.  
- Having a Teddy Bears’ Picnic.  
- Using leaves and scissors to 

developing our cutting skills.  

- Having a teddy bear race.  

Outdoor learning: 
- Re-enacting familiar stories.  
- Using building blocks to create 

obstacle courses.  
- Continuing to play with fallen 

conkers and their shells.  

Dates for your diary: 
Don’t forget to bring your special teddy into nursery on Wednesday this week.  

 
We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns, please talk to your 

child’s keyworker or any of the staff in Maple.  


